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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 21st May 2007





       Question No. 7
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren
To ask the Manager if he would consider the establishment of wooden pillars around the perimeter of the large open space in Whitebrook Estate in Springfield, given the fact that virtually all of the cul de sacs in this area have been provided with wooden pillars, if he would now consider a similar structure on the Green in question, as a means of improving from an aesthetic and an environmental perspective, the public open space, and if he will make a statement on the matter?

REPLY:
This area has been inspected by the Parks Department and the cost of erecting the bollards to secure the entire perimeter of the open space will be examined in the context of the available resources.

